
 
REPORT TO LANDULPH PARISH COUNCIL - WORKING GROUP UPDATE 

Please complete and submit this form for Working Group updates  
to be considered by Landulph Parish Council. 

TITLE 
 

Landulph Climate Group 

DATE OF UPDATE 
 

15 May 2024 

ACTIVITIES TO REPORT 
 

Meeting 7 May 2024 
• Agreed to seek evidence on whether we should request changing 

the 454 day from Monday 
• New recycling seems to be going well 
• Agreed to keep a watching brief on HVO as a replacement fuel for 

those with oil fired boilers 
• Advice on hedge maintenance for orchards has been sought from 

Tom Dereham 
• BioBlitz at opening of the Duke Orchard was a great success – 

materials loaned by Tamar Valley Centre were excellent 
• A hedgehog in the Parish has been killed by strimming – next 

Instagram and Facebook posts to highlight the danger 
• Summer competition could be around a BioBlitz theme with a 

launch day at Landulph School 
 

COUNCILLORS INVOLVED 
 

D Gregory, C Tagg, M Worth 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
(including any communications) 
 

1) Investigate best day for passengers for 454 bus 
2) Run a summer competition for all ages to be focussed on the 

BioBlitz theme 
3) Follow up on maritime recycling of the boat recovered from the 

river 
4) Focus on hedgehogs in social media posts 

COSTS  
(ie contractor costs, purchase 
costs, ongoing costs) 
 
Detail any funding required from 
the Parish Council  
(Landulph Parish Council to 
consider affordability / budget / 
precept; and also whether it has 
the power to spend on this). 

Printing costs and prizes for summer competition – approx. £75 

Date of full Landulph Parish 
Council 

20 May 2024 

 


